
Not Part of the Meeting – APPENDIX B 

Response to Public Question – Full Council 11 January 2023 

1. Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) income received from the Local 

Planning Authority (LPA), Wiltshire Council, is one of the income sources 

that funds the Town Council’s Capital Programme. The projects and 

schemes which are funded through the Town Council’s capital programme 

are delivered in support of the Town Council’s Corporate Strategic Plan 2022 

– 2026. The Corporate Strategic Plan was agreed by Chippenham Town 

Council at the meeting of Full Council on 23 March 2022 after an extensive 

consultation process. The Town Council is open to feedback from residents, 

members of the public can contact their Local Town Councillor, the Town 

Council or attend and speak at public meetings. 

 


